To Our Members:

As the end of 2017 approaches, we are very grateful for the enthusiastic support
that our Club has received from members throughout the year. Your attendance at
our programs and special events has been terrific. And you have shared with us
your excitement about the opening of our new patio and ADA pathway.

We could not have made such progress without your charitable financial support as
well. If you are considering making a contribution to the Next Century Campaign
in the 2017 tax year, you can still do so.

You can make the contribution online. Please visit the give.berkeley.edu website.
On the home page you will see a SEARCH request. Enter either The Women’s
Faculty Club or Next Century Campaign. Instructions for making a contribution
will then appear. Checks should be written to The UC Berkeley Foundation and
mailed to the UC Berkeley Foundation at 2080 Addison Street, Suite 4200,
Berkeley, CA 94720 but must be postmarked prior to the end of the year.

Very Important: Please write the Fund Number FH0202 and The Women’s
Faculty Club on the check memo line of your check

Thank you for all that you do!
The Women's Faculty Club



https://give.berkeley.edu/

